BIG SKY OWNERS ASSOCIATION

IMPORTANT ANNUAL MEETING INFORMATION

YOUR VOTE COUNTS!
PLEASE VOTE TODAY

AND HELP US ACHIEVE QUORUM

The BSOA Annual Election is drawing to a close next
week. If you haven't already, please return your election
ballots by one of the following ways:

e MAIL ballots to PO Box 160057, Big Sky, MT
59716 - must be postmarked by Friday, 8/26

e DROP OFF at the BSOA office, 145 Center Lane,
Unit J, Meadow Village by 5:00pm on Thursday,
8/25

e EMAIL your scanned and signed ballot to
tammy@pbigskyoa.org by 5:00pm on Friday, 8/26

e DAY-OF EVENT you can vote at the annual
meeting in the Talus Room at Big Sky Resort at 3
PM.

Candidate bios are located on the_homepage of our website. If you didn't receive a ballot
or if you have questions about the voting process, contact the office at (406) 995-4166 or
email bsoa@bigskyoa.org.
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FRIDAY, AUGUST 26, 2022 | 3-5 PM
BIG SKY RESORT
RECEPTION TO FOLLOW FROM 5-7 PM

Attending Virtually? Virtual meeting information will be on the homepage of our
website the week of the annual meeting. Please visit bigskymt.org.

Have a question you'd like the Board to address at the meeting?

We want to hear from you!

Prior to the meeting, send an email to emma@bigskyoa.org with your question and one
of the Directors will answer as many as he/she can during the Q&A period. There will also
be a live chat during the meeting, so you can have your questions answered in real time!
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